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February 2024 
 
MS/HO-S/CS 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Working in Lincolnshire 
 
Thank you for considering applying to the post of headteacher in one the Lincolnshire 
maintained schools. 
 
We are a predominantly rural county, and our councillors are committed to supporting our 
maintained schools which they believe are at the very heart of our communities. 
 
Our commitment to our schools is demonstrated through a range of opportunities such as a 
comprehensive new headteacher induction programme, regular support from an Education 
Locality Lead, termly leadership meetings for information sharing and development, easy 
accessible officers across children’s services and free training opportunities for district and 
county wide focus priorities. 
 
We have an excellent teaching school hub based in our county who provide general and 
bespoke training and we also work closely with the Lincoln Diocese to support our church 
schools. 
 
I hope you will find time to visit the school and wish you success with your application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Matt Spoors 
Head of Service, School Standards – Children’s Education 
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